
 

 

 
 
 
 
14th July 2017  
 
Dear Parent / Carers  
 

Re: Inter- Short Stay Schools in Staffordshire Athletics completion.   
 
On Monday 17th July we are holding an athletics completion where the students can 
compete with other Short Stay Schools in Staffordshire.  
 
Students should either meet us at the Tamworth Athletics Stadium at 9:30am or 
arrive in school at normal time for a lift to the stadium.  
 
School will finish for all the students at 12:30pm after the athletics has finished.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs K Rogers  
Headteacher  


